NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF COLOMBO
STREET BETWEEN ST ASAPH STREET
AND TUAM STREET

The following portion of Colombo Street will be temporarily closed to ordinary vehicular
traffic for the period shown below for safety reasons, during the filming of a commercial.

Road to be Closed
Colombo Street between St Asaph Street and Tuam Street.
Period of Closure

From 11.30pm on Tuesday 22 January to 5am Wednesday 23 January 2002. If wet the road
will be closed during the same times on the following evening.

This closure will apply to all vehicular traffic with the exception of emergency service vehicles,
and is made in terms of clause 11 (d) of the Tenth Schedule of the Local Government Act 1974.




